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     Dear U.S.F.S. - I am writing in regards to your proposed changes to the way you manage Prairie Dog

populations.  I urge you to preserve some pristine Prairie Dog area.  There are fewer and fewer area in Wyoming

that are not managed for the benefit of cattle.  The Prairie Dogs habit is pristine and many other species benefit

from them.  I have hauled frac sand in the eastern Wyoming areas and spent many hundreds of hours on the

back roads and have seen virtually no Prairie Dogs.  Thiis  animal is as important as drilling or cows.  Thank you,

Chris Dibble


